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NOTICE OF QUORUM 

 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Hatch Valley 

Public Schools’ Board of Education may be present at the Ribbon 

Cutting Ceremony & Open House of the new Student Services & 

Training Center located at 350 N. Main, Hatch, NM on Monday, 

February 12, 2024 from 3:00 pm - 4:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

     Dated at Hatch, New Mexico, February 7, 2024 

     /s/ Richard Marquez, President 

     Board of Education 

     Hatch Valley Public Schools 

 

   


